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Andrea Gyger

From: Rush & Bruno 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 10:02 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: E=mail voting

Secretary of State Wayne Williams : 
  

I urge you to permit email and web-based voting only in extenuating hardship circumstances where  
no postal mail is available.  Email/Internet applications for voting are clearly not secure enough for 
widespread use. 
  

This is an unauthorized expansion of electronically transmitted ballots. 
  

Sincerely, 
Mary Ann Bruno 




